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August 30, 2021 
 
 
John Lindsay-Poland 
 
This is a response to your Public Records Act request received by the City of Mountain 
View.  We have received your request for the following records: 
 
1 - All documents constituting, reflecting, related to or that contain current use policies 
if any for each type of 1033-program controlled equipment, including situations or 
circumstances in which use is authorized or prohibited. 
 

The Department has twenty rifle’s that are part of this program and are handled 
as any other rifle the department has purchased with city funds.  I have included 
Policy 312 that covers firearms.  It is also posted publicly at 
https://mvpdpublicrecords.org/ under Policy 312. 

  
2-  Records that list the dates, locations, suspected offense(s) or rationale for operation, 
controlled equipment deployed, arrests, and uses of force for each deployment of 1033-
program controlled equipment since July 1st, 2019, specifically: firearms, armored 
vehicles, and night vision equipment. 
 

- We have no responsive records to this request. 
 
3- All records of complaints regarding the use and impact of 1033-program controlled 
equipment, including correspondence, visual or audio-visual materials, and responses 
to complaints. 
  

- We have no responsive records to this request. 
 
4- Documents that constitute, reflect, relate to or that contain rationales or criteria for 
acquisition of 1033-program controlled equipment, prior to its acquisition.  
 

https://mvpdpublicrecords.org/


 
 

 
 

- Attached is the 2019 completed State of California Agreement and an 
amendment to that document.  We do not have any other responsive records to 
this request. 
 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (650) 903-6730. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Charles Caldwell 
Records Unit Supervisor 
 
 


